June 10, 1998

Bruce L. Stowe

Utility Coordinator

Kansas Department of Transportation

P.O. Box 6123

Kansas City, KS  66106

95TH STREET AND METCALF AVENUE

HIGHWAY PERMIT NUMBER 1-98-006

The City has decided to postpone construction of this project until year 2000, when it will be combined with the widening of Metcalf Avenue from 93rd Street to 103rd Street project.  Therefore, this permit can be released and we will apply for a new permit for the combined projects in the future.  

If you have any questions or comments concerning this permit, please feel free to call me.

WAYNE A. GUDENKAUF, P.E.

CIVIL ENGINEER I

Js

cc:
Thomas R. Munson, P.E. – TranSystems Corporation

Email:
William D. Brown, P.E. – City Engineer


Daniel G. Miller, P.E. – Special Projects Engineer

